
At our recent meeting Governors shared their experiences of recent visits into
school and all commented on how friendly and well behaved pupils were. We
reflected on some of the fun activities and celebrations our pupils experienced this
year. Have a scroll through the Twitter feed to remind yourselves.

The history walk around the village certainly captured the interest across all ages.  
We learnt that the garage used to be the blacksmiths and that the house next
door to it, Chapel House, was the village's first church; you can still see the
stained glade window above the front door.

We recently welcomed three new Governors to the board. Denise Harding,
Foundation Governor, Dave Penn and Rebecca Esser as Parent Governors. It's
great to have a full team. School Governors are the largest group of volunteers in
the country and without people willingly giving their time, schools could not
operate. 

The great SAT’s results are testament to the hard work of all the staff after two
years of disruptive schooling.

Our pupils are lucky to have a fantastic school. Some of our Governors visit
numerous schools in the area, and feel that our school has the nicest environment
and outside space of any school in the area. 

We wish Mr Amesbury and Miss Jones all the best in their new jobs and homes
and look forward to getting to know the new teachers.

We hope you have a lovely summer,
Saughall Governors
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A full year in school!
 Who would have thought that would be

something to celebrate.


